THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF MUSEUMS

HEADQUARTERS AT THE SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

Juné 29, 1932

Sir Arthur Currie,
MeGill University,
Montreal, Canada
Dear Sir:
the request of E, L, Judah, Esq., we are glad

vy £

to send you Chapter XXII (Recent Progress and Condition of
Yy g

Museums) from the Biennial Survey of Education in the

3-1930. I hope that you will find
this bulletin of wvalue,

Sincerely yours,




